
REMCo Summary 
 

 
REMCo’s Executive Board and members met on March 13, 2007 at the Stone Center in 
Chapel Hill. The membership drive is running until April 30, 2007. Each member is 
encouraged to send a brochure to as many people as possible. Guest speaker Dr. Collie 
Coleman was excellent. 
 
The REMCo Student Writing contest began Aril 1, 2007 and continues until May 31, 
2007. An essay on the positive aspects of librarianship with a focus on ethnic library 
resources and services in North Carolina is required. 
 
The planning stages for the conference are on going. We are planning a joint session with 
Government Documents. Details are being worked out. 
 
Elections for new officers will be held in May. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
H. Jamane Yeager. Chair 
 


